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Office: Samford
Our Ref: B9001-201
Date: 8th February 2005

The Secretary
Public Works Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Facsimile: (02) 6277 4426

Dear Sir

RE: DEVELOPMENT OF LAND FOR DEFENCE HOUSING AT MCDOWALL
IN BRISBANE

We refer to the abovementioned and confirm that we have no major objection
to the proposal, with the exception of a public safety issue.

The approved proposal (under appeal) Incorrectly locates an unwarranted
additional intersection onto Keona Road.

This intersection will increase the usage of an adjacent, currently unsafe curve,
and hence exacerbate a public safety issue.

Utilisation of an existing intersection at Laurlna Crescent does not heighten the
public safety issue and hence, is preferred.

Yours

Tim & Di Connolly


